
DWR Distribution closes for Easter

Easter is about sharing love, and maybe a little chocolate too. May you and your family enjoy a special long
weekend together.

Please be advised that DWR Distribution will be closed on Friday, April 14th, Monday, April 17th & Thursday,
April 27, 2017.

Should you have an emergency kindly contact:

Duncan RileyÂ Â Â Â Â Â Â Â Â Â Â  Mobile Number : 082Â 699 7355

Michael van DykÂ Â Â Â  Mobile Number : 084Â 609 0109
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